
SGEI Bursaries and Scholarships 
 

SGEI Bursaries 
 

Type of Bursary Criterion Open Deadline 

 
 
 

General Income 
Bursary  

(4 x $500 each) 

- Income/Expense Form Submission 

- Determining Factors include grades, attendance, 
instructor/coordinator feedback 

- Expenses occurring outside of a student's study 
period will not be considered in the General Bursary 
assessment. For example, living expenses (rent, 
utilities, etc.) incurred during the summer period. 

- Students must be currently enrolled in full-time 
studies in a SGEI program 

- How do you feel you will benefit from this bursary? 
(150 words or less) 

 
 

 
Oct. 1st 

 
 

 
Nov. 1st 

 
 
 
 
 

Dependents/Childcare/ 
Single Parents 

 
(4 x $500 each) 

- Income/Expense Form Submission 

- - Determining Factors include grades, attendance, 
instructor/coordinator feedback 

 
- Students must be currently enrolled in full-time 
studies in a SGEI program 

- Dependents are under Age 16 

- Students with children under age 10, students taking 
evening and weekend courses may receive priority 
consideration 

 
- Expenses occurring outside of a student's study 
period will not be considered in the General Bursary 
assessment. For example, living expenses (rent, 
utilities, etc.) incurred during the summer period. 

 
We invite you to share about how this bursary will 
benefit your family. (150 words or less) 

 
 
 
 
 

Oct. 1st 

 
 
 
 
 

Nov. 1st 

 
 

Distance 
Education  

 
(4 x $500 each) 

- Specific Form Questions 

- Determining Factors include grades, attendance, 
instructor/coordinator feedback 

- Eligible students would be from programs offered 
primarily through online instruction. The bursary would 
help offset technology-related costs such as purchasing 
a laptop or internet connectivity. 

 
 

 
Oct. 1st 

 
 

 
Nov. 1st 



SGEI Bursaries and Scholarships 

- Must provide expenses that have been incurred by
you personally (Not reimbursed)

- Students taking full-time or part-time programing
through online delivery (Majority (60%) of classes are
online, you are considered a Distance Education)

Travel 
Bursary 

(4 x $500 
each) 

- Eligible students must be enrolled in a primarily
face-to-face program and live beyond a certain
distance from their campus.

- Students must travel at least 50km one way to qualify

- Students must demonstrate the expense being incurred 

- Determining Factors include grades and attendance

- Further distance travel may be a determining factor

Oct .1st Nov. 1st 

For Assistance with the application process, please contact Anthony Leek, Financial Aid 
Coordinator, at 807-468-3096 or email anthonyl@7generations.org.

mailto: anthonyl@7generations.org



